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Greetings from Pastor 
  

Dear Brothers and Sisters, 
  
 How are you? I hope you all are doing well. Right 
now I am in India visiting my relatives. It has been 
really great to meet everyone there after a long 
time. It brought a lot of memories back as well as a 
time of closeness. 
  
We only have one more month for the celebration of 
True Father's Third Seonghwa Anniversary. As you 
already know, there are a lot of things that 
Headquarter is hosting as part of the celebration. 
One of them being the Peace Road event, where 
there are bikers riding all over the world to 
promote the Peace Highway that True Father 
envisioned. In fact, just about a week ago, riders just 
rode through Los Angeles, San Francisco, San Diego, 
Portland, Seattle, and on their way to Kodiak. We 
are still given a chance to be part of history in the 
making at the UN in New York City on Tuesday 
August 4th. I really hope that some of you can make 
it to this event even if you only want to attend 
either the main one or just to ride a bike. Please 
read the details below for more information. 
  
Finally, please also take the time to see what you 
can offer in honor of True Father before the 
Seonghwa anniversary. Let's continue to dedicate 
our time to promote the ideals that True Parents 
wanted to uphold in this world. 
  
 May God Bless you and your families. 
  
Sincerely  
Pastor Manoj 

  

The Third Anniversary of 
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Sunday Service at 

9am with  

Dr. Robert Beebe 
as our Sermon Giver! 

  
We hope you join us! 
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The third anniversary of True Father's Seonghwa is fast 
approaching. In fact, it is exactly 40 days until the third 
international commemoration event is to take place 
on August 30. READ MORE 

  

Peace Road 

 
 
 

Families and members of our local congregations and 
affiliated organizations are invited to join this event 

  
WHEN 

Tuesday, August 4, 2015 
9:00am - Program and Exhibition at the United Nations 

Headquarters  
1:00pm - Bicycle trek in Central Park 

  

WHERE 
United Nations Headquarters, Room 8 
Entrance at 1st Avenue and 45th Street 

New York, New York 10017 
USA 

  
USS Maine Monument 

Near the Columbus Circle entrance of Central Park 
New York, New York 

  

The main program will include presentations on the 
vision and impact of the global Peace Road initiative and 
a photo exhibition of Peace Road events around the 
world. 
 
  
Please bring your own bicycles, use one of the many 
bicycle rentals around Central Park, or rent a Citi Bike. 
  
NOTE: You do not have to attend both programs. 
  

REGISTER HERE 
  

Universal Peace Choir 

 
  
There will be a global offering for the third anniversary of 
True Father's Seonghwa through the Universal Peace 
Choir which is a platform to express our unified love for 
True Parents. Sing Here 

  

RECORDING for PEACE CHOIR 
at CLIFTON FAMILY CHURCH 

  

 

Sermon Given by:  
Miilhan Stephens 

 

  

Mid Week Service 

Come and get inspired for the rest 
of the week at our Thursday night 

Prayer and mid-week service.  
 

Prayer starts at 7:00pm and 
Service at 7:30pm. Fellowship 

afterwards! 
  

TOP GUN WORKSHOP 
AND  

THIRD ANNIVERSARY 
SEONGHWA CEREMONY 

WHEN 
August 7 - 27th 

 
World Carp Rally on August 28th 

True Father's Seong Hwa 
on August 30th  

a Victory Celebration on August 
31st 

Registration Here 

 

If you wish to contribute for those 
that have trouble financially, but 

would really like to go,  
click here 

  

Register for BCSF 2015 

 

 

The 11th year of the Blessed 
Culture & Sports Festival is 
approaching!  
 

WHEN 
August 5 - 9, 2015 

 
FAMILY DAY 

August 8 
 

To Learn more or Register: 
 bscfusa.com. 

  



Mr. Peter Lewis will be helping with the recording  
AFTER SUNDAY SERVICE (August 2nd). 
  
Those who are interest are asked to please practice 
before. To view the song list, please visit the link above. 

  

Japanese Culture Peace Festival 

 
 

Saturday August 1, 2015 
4pm - 6pm 

 

Entry Fee: $ 5 per FAMILY (You will get 5 
free food tickets) 

Invite your friends to enjoy Japanese authentic food, 
learning some folk dance, and tea ceremony 
demonstration! 

  

Level 2 Local Blessing Workshop 

 "How 
prepared am I?" 

"What am I bringing to the table?" 
  

This is a highly developed educational curriculum 
designed for single individuals where it will help 
them deepen the understanding of healthy 
relationships, and the meaning and value of True 
Parents' lineage and legacy. This workshop will be 
presented in a small group setting over a 6 week 
session and provide a format with in-depth study of the 
educational content as well as ample time for reflection 
and discussion. Parents are strongly encouraged to 
attend along with their adult children. We recommend 
that at least one parent, if not both, be present for each 
presentation. 

LEARN MORE  
 WHO 

Single Individuals 18 yrs and older 
  

WHEN 
Every Friday starting 

September 11th - October 16th 
(6 week Session) 

  
Please Register By:  

Tuesday, September 1st 
 Register Here  

 

 Andria Rogers  
andria.rogers@gmail.com or 

(201) 774-2583  
  

Financial Boot Camp 

 

WELCOME LITTLE ONE! 

 

Adrian Alexander Bowman 
 

  

Blessed Family Ministry 

Level 2 National Blessing 
Workshop 

  
Sunday August, 9  

to August 11, 2015 
@ UTS (Right After BCSF) 

Register Here 
 

 If anyone is interested, please 
contact Andria Rogers through 

email: andria.rogers@gmail.com 
or 

(201) 774-2583  
  

 
 

Find out about upcoming BFM 
events by subscribing to the 

newsletter here 
  

Divine Principle 
Education 

 Introductory Programs   

MON to WED: 7 - 8PM  

FRI: 7PM - 8PM 

SUN: 6pm - 7PM 
  

For more details or to make an 
appointment, please contact  

Rev. Onishi  
at 973-413-5041 

  

 
 



 

Go into the new or next phase of your study, your career 
or your life with a clear understanding about how money 
works! Come to the FIRST EVER organized Financial Boot 
Camp this summer!  
 Read Here 

  

A Perfect World: 

Where Is It? 
  

 

  

  

Family Federation for World Peace and Unification of Clifton 
973-916-0329 | contact.d3@unification.org | http://familyfed.org 

78 De Mott Ave, Clifton, NJ 07011 

 

   

 

   

 

 
   

 

 




